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From: Christopher Irving  
Sent: 06 January 2024 11:23 
To: Rampion2 <Rampion2@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Cratemans Farm 

 

Good Morning, 
 

With reference to the Rampion 2 project and its environmental impact to the surrounding area , I would like 
to request an accompanied visit to and along Dragons Lane and Cratemans Farm. This, as I'm sure will be 
evident during the visit,is an environmentally sensitive area. The lane itself provides much needed peaceful 
access to the countryside both for local wildlife and nearby residents. 

 
As a frequent cyclist and walker in this undisturbed area, it further acts as a safe entry corridor , away from 
the busy A272 & A281 to allow exploration of our local area. 

 
May I suggest a May/June visit when the countryside is at its flourishing best and you can 
appreciate the locality and scale,not just from a vehicular view point. 

 
Kind regards 

 
Registration identification number is: 20042221 
Chris Iring
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